
COMMITTEE FOR SMITH ISLAND AFFAIRS
EWELL, TYLERTON AND RHODES POINT, MD

Dear Fellow Islander ,

The Committee for Smith Island Affairs needs your 
input on two controversial issues, that may determine which 
direction Smith Island will move into the 1990’s. Please 
check A, B, or C to answer that which best suits you on 
the two important questions listed below.

QUESTION 1- DO YOUR THINK SMITH ISLAND WOULD BE BETTER 
SERVED BY:

A. An incorporated Island with an Elected Mayor and Town Council?

B.] An incorporated Island elected town council only?

C. Left the with an appointed citizens committee?

QUESTION 2 - DO YOU THINK SMITH ISLAND WOULD BE BETTER
SERVED BY:

A. A Water System operated by The Somerset County Sanitary 
District?

B. An incorporated island water system that will comply with 
the Maryland Department of Environment’s Rules and 
Regulations?

Left the way it is, with cooperative members continuing 
to operate each well?

Thank you for your answers. Please enclose and seal 
your answers in the accompanying envelope and take to your 
post office for pickup on Tuesday, August 7th... Do NOT 
sign your name.

All envelope’s will be opened and the votes tabula­
ted by members of the Maryland Rural Development Corporation 
in the presence of Smith Island Affairs Committee Members and 
all interested citizens who wish to attend...in the Ewell 
Church Basement, Tuesday Aug.7th at 6:00 P.M.
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